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What We Are Learning! 

We worked on the letter D with our HWT 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, 

and paint dobbers. We spent the week learning 

about dinosaurs through books, songs, and 

videos. We made dinosaur eggs and fossils with 

Play-Doh, did shadow matching, puzzles, 

coloring, and wrote in our journals about our 

favorite dinosaur and what would happen if we 

brought it to school. We also took some time to 

learn about Dental Health. We read about 

different types of animal teeth and what to 

expect at the dentist. We counted and 

matched crocodile teeth and did a cutting and 

gluing activity about happy and sad teeth. We 

even painted with toothbrushes! In Art Class 

they made a cross by smudging chalk that we 

will display for Lent. Fr Robert visited and 

talked about manners and kindness.  

Upcoming Events 

Feb. 13 – Pre-K Valentine Party                           

Feb. 14 – Ash Wednesday                                  

Feb. 16 – Noon Dismissal                                 

Feb. 19 – No School-Presidents Day              

Feb. 24 – Rockets Foundation 5K/Fun Run      

Feb. 26 – Noon Dismissal                       

March 9 – City Lights Dinner and Auction 

Show and Tell will be on Wed., February 14th.  

Next week we will be working on the letter R 

and celebrating Valentine’s Day and 

friendship. 

Snacks for next week: 

Monday – Vivian                                       

Tuesday – Valentine Party                                    

Wednesday – Mrs. Steckler                                           

Thursday – Olivia                                            

Friday – Alden 

 

 

 

 
 

Notes: 

Remember our Valentine Party will be on Tuesday, February 13th. The littles are welcome to bring 

valentines or treat bags (peanut free) for the class. We have 13 students. Also as in the past, St. 

Mary’s will not be accepting any deliveries for the students on Valentine’s Day. Thank you for your 

cooperation. 

Thank you for the donations for the food pantry during Catholic Schools Week. As a school we 

collected 414 items! 8th grade collected 85 items and got to pie Mrs. Stevens! 

Please send all Valograms back to school by Monday, February 12th. 
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